## Jane Rasely

**From:** Heather Wright

**Sent:** Thursday, July 6, 2017 7:13 AM

**To:** Jane Rasely

**Subject:** FW: Creative Spaces Development Project, PLN50177 SPR **Attachments:** BISC July 5 2017 comment letter-2.docx; Road easement.pdf

Hello Jane. Would you please attach in SG and send to the Commissioners? Thank you. Heather

From: Bainbridge Island Saddle Club [mailto:bainbridgesaddleclub@gmail.com]

Sent: Wednesday, July 05, 2017 10:20 AM

To: Heather Wright <a href="hwright@bainbridgewa.gov">hwright@bainbridgewa.gov</a>

Cc: Juliet LeDorze <jsled@me.com>

Subject: Creative Spaces Development Project, PLN50177 SPR

Dear Ms. Wright,

Attached please find a letter from me in my capacity as the current President of the Bainbridge Island Saddle Club, BISC, regarding the referenced Creative Spaces Development Project.

It contains our comments and concerns regarding the ongoing project and we wish for it to be included for consideration by the governing powers that be during the developer's petition for approval from the City. Also attached is a scanned copy of the reciprocal road easement agreement pertaining to Saddle Club Road.

If you have any additional questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me.

I trust you can forward this email with its attachments to the Planning Commission for their review but if you would prefer I do it directly, please let me know how and where to address the email and I am happy to send it myself.

Sincerely, Jackie Chipman President, BISC